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I am opposed to the proposed site for this plastics facility for a variety of reasons, including the impact of micro 
plastics in the air of nearby schools (of which they are under 5km away).  

The land is a 100year flood zone and the impact of microplastics entering into water which directly feeds into a 
major water supply is also of significant concern. The health and wellbeing of the community should be 
considered, and this facility will have a significant negative impact on them. 
 

 




